Church Electoral Roll – The Parish of St Michael's Church

"The Parochial Church Council encourages full enrolment to its electoral roll and full participation at its annual meeting"

In every parish there must be a church electoral roll on which the names of lay persons are entered. We have one in Aynho. It is managed by the appointed Electoral Roll officer on the Parochial Church Council (PCC).

The roll we have in Aynho is usually contains about 50 or so names. It is made up by those who qualify and apply as per the detailed guidelines in the Church of England found at https://www.churchofengland.org/more/policy-and-thinking/church-representation-rules/church-representation-rules-online-part-1

The electoral roll is either revised each year or a new roll is created in accordance with the rules. It is published by the PCC on the Church Notice Board in the porch of St Michael's Church¹ before the Annual Parochial Church Meeting (normally held in the spring and before 31 May each year). Warning about its preparation will be given by the Rector at services beforehand and notification of revision/creation will also be published.

Forms relating to the application for enrolment by individuals will be made available in hard copy or digitally on application to the PCC – secretary.stmichaels@aynho.org

¹ It will also be published on this part of the website for the same period of time